
Literacy 
The children will continue to cover 2 sounds 
and 3 common words per week to build up 
their knowledge of words to help them read 
and write. 
 
Story writing - The children will be 
encouraged to write the common words they 
already know all by themselves to help 
develop their independence. 

Numeracy 
This term the children will continue to count 
every day with their focus on subtraction. 
They will be exploring measurement 
investigating size, height and length and 
weight. We will also be investigating time, 
looking at o’clock and ½ past the hour. 
 

Please follow us on X to see the exciting things we are doing 
this year @RiverbankPSNC  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Primary 1H 
 The children are working hard and growing 
in confidence every day.   
 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
The topic for this term is, ‘Seasons and the 
weather.’  The children will be learning about 
their topic through a variety of activities and 
structured play sessions both indoors and 
outdoors. 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
The children will be exploring being 
responsible this term concentrating on doing 
things by themselves and helping others.   
 

P.E  
The children will be taking part in gymnastic 
activities this term.  They will be developing 
their ability, balance, and co-ordination 
skills.   

 

ICT 
The children will continue to take part in a 
variety of games on the i-pad, laptop and the 
smart board. 

Homework 
Homework will continue to be issued on a 
Monday and should be returned to school on 
a Friday please.  
Thank you very much for your continued 
support it is very much appreciated and 
makes a big difference at this early stage. 
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Key Dates for the Term 
 

Monday 12th & Tuesday 13th February - Mid 
term break - school closed 
Wednesday 14th Inservice day - staff only 
Friday 1st March - P1H Class Assembly. 
Easter Holidays - school closes 2.30pm 28th 
March & reopens Monday 15th April 

 


